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To: Stakeholders 
 
Subject: State Health Planning Board (SHPB) Distribution List 
 
 
If you are interested in receiving email notifications regarding the SHPB, please return 
the following information to: 
 
By Mail: 
New Jersey Department of Health  
Office of Legal and Regulatory Compliance  
P.O. Box 360 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0360  
Attention: Carrie Camp and/or Michelle Saupe 
 
By Email: boards-councils@doh.nj.gov 
 
Name:             
  
Title:             
 
Organziation:            
 
Street Address:           
 
City/State/Zip:           
 
Phone:             
 
Email address:            
 
Notice of Meeting, Business Agenda, and list of items distributed to SHPB members will 
be posted to the Department’s Boards, Councils, and Commissions website at:  
http://nj.gov/health/bc 
 
SHPB subscribers will receive email announcements regarding upcoming SHPB 
meetings. Individuals may print materials directly from the SHPB meeting schedule 
section at http://nj.gov/health/bc/shpb.shtml web page. Thank you. 

PHILIP D. MURPHY 
Governor 

TAHESHA L. WAY 
Lt. Governor 

JEFFREY A. BROWN 
Acting Commissioner 
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